Hi,
I wanted to express our "thanks" to Ken Taylor for his support during and after last week's flooding. Fortunately, we were not affected, due to previous improvements in the drainage, thanks to the Parish Council and their great support. However there is still a problem and Ken met with us and discussed the situation.
Regards
Lynette Kay

